
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 30, 2005 
 
Patti Meleski 
2827 South 9

th
 Place 

Milwaukee, WI  53215 
 
RE:  C.I. File No. 05-S-266 
 
Dear Ms. Meleski: 
 
We have received your claim in the amount of $750.00, relating to damage sustained to your garage on 
the last week of March, 2005, located at 2827 South 9

th
 Place, Milwaukee, WI. 

 
Our investigation reveals that the Sanitation records reflect the garbage crew that serviced your home had 
no knowledge of the alleged damage to your garage.  The Sanitation crew that picked up your recycled 
materials serviced the home on March 21, 2005 and April 19, 2005.  The Sanitation crews are trained not 
to cause property damage during the course of their collection route.  Since you provided no proof to 
support your belief the Sanitation Department caused your loss, the City cannot accept liability, and we 
are denying your claim. 
 
If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the date of this 
letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, 
requesting a hearing.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 
 
 
 
ROBERT OVERHOLT 
Investigator Adjuster 
 
RMO:ms 
1058-2005-2441/97362 


